
MN Area Feeding Haiti project 

 

 
 

Recently we received an email from Dr. Kelly from Sister Ann thanking our area for the work 

being done by the Feeding Haiti project. 

 

“Dr. Kelly,  

 

I prepare the food at home and Fritznel takes it to the children’s ward for distribution.  

Needless to say the food is greatly appreciated and helps our many sick and malnourished 

children and frail elderly too. I serve about 40 meals every day. Thank you Dr. Kelly and your 

very wonderful and generous team who prepare the food and donate same for our poor of Haiti.   

Sister Ann” 

Thanks to all of you that have helped pack meals in the past. Please continue to tell your friends 

and Family about the Feeding Haiti event and how to get involved.  

 

 


